
Submitter: Douglas Wilmot 

On Behalf Of:  

Committee: House Committee On Behavioral Health and Health Care 

Measure: HB3090 

Opposed.  Nicotine is already protected by ID requirements and are non self service.  

Vape and nic salt are harm reduction options.  One, never in the history of anything, 

has probation worked, ever.  This measure is an attempt to restrict youth from 

engaging in harmful activities.  What it ignores is the obvious harm reduction for 

consenting adults. 

 

I understand the parental point, but this is harm reduction for adults, restricting 

access to these products for the desire of parents, take the tax, focus on education. 

 


